Sent: Friday, 14 July 2023 12:14 AM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Disagree to the proposal of development DA2023/0130, Site: 109A
Church St Lidcombe NSW 2141; Lot 1 DP 778492

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Cumberland council staff,

This is Teresa, | am one of the resident reside in Lidcombe, in which the suburb may be proposing a
Development of organic waste transfer station that is right next to and surround by the high
residency area.

The operating time for this proposing company is from 6am-10pm, which is a very extend working
hour, despite the amount of noises created by the trucks and the fact is it will bring into this quite
neighbourhood, where family enjoy spending time out in the parks and the surrounding entertainment
services.

The large trucks are operating to carry large amount of "organic products", as the average truck can
weights up to 20 tones , with a full truck it may contain up to 40 tones per truck. This increasing
amount of trucks coming in and out the residency area can highly increase the risk of road damage
and higher chances of car accidents due to heavy trafficking, trucks constantly occupying the roads
etc.

Here are just some of my opinions regarding to the proposing Development. If you can kindly hear us
out and we also appreciate your time.
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